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Swimming Pools, Spas & Special Use Pools 

Swimming Pools, Spas & Special Use Pools are regulated under the authority of Chapter 3749 of the 
Ohio Revised Code (ORC) and Chapter 3701-31 of the Ohio Administrative Code (OAC). 

In accordance with the regulations, an annual license must be obtained by the Trumbull County 
Combined Health District to operate these facilities.  Renewal applications are mailed in the spring and 
the application and fee must be received by this agency before May 1st.  A 25% late fee is accessed if 
payments are not received by the OAC specified time.   
 
These facilities are then inspected at least twice a year by one of our Registered Sanitarians.  Any 
violations will be noted and re-inspections will be conducted to assure issues have been corrected.    
 
Any major changes to the facility must be submitted, reviewed and approved by the Ohio Department 
of Health.    
 
For more information visit us at www.tcchd.org  
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